WHAT'S NEW?

We are trying to keep our mailling
lists up~to-~date to prevent sending
Newegletters and ballots to people who no
longer work in an area and, more impor-
tant, to ensure that new AUCE members and
members who have transferred recently re-
ceive their union mail at the right place
without delays.

Pat Hannah of Bio~Resource Engineer-
ing (5548) has agreed to keep the Divi-
sion D mailing list up-to-date. Please
phone or write her to let her know of
people in your office who are new or of
people who have left for other locations
on or off campus.

DIVISION D EXECUTIVE
P e R T ST

Executive Representative
Jet Blake 2565
Alternative Representative (Education)
. Yvonne Scotchman 5248
Alternative Representative (Newsletter)
Lexi Clague 2713
Pat Hannah 5548
Alia Point 5374
Joy Korman 6502
Janet Otto 5366
Kenna lLeatherdale 5367

In order to facilitate decision
making and distribute the work load, the
Executive Committee meets as a body to
determine the course of action as issues
drise. There are also regular meetings
of Shop Stewards in order to keep
Stewards informed of union activities and
problems drising that they may have to
deal with.
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WHAT'S OLD?

The reorganization of the Faculty of
Education still threatens to change the
job responsibilities of many AUCE workers
without consulting them first. So far one
grievance has arisen from the reorganiza-
tion. If you or your co-workers are
being moved to new work areas or have
had your jobs changed without adequate
consultation, please contact any Division
D shop steward or Executive member or the
Union Office. If you are interested in
having another Division D meeting dealing
with the Education reorganization as a
follow-up to the meeting held this summer
please contact Jet Blake (2565) or Yvonne
Scotchman (5248) and we'll try to set up
a meeting date that most people can
attend. We would like to set up the
meeting as soon as possible, before many
more changes take place.

Preparation for the Math and Science
Education Department grievance continues.
The Union membership approved taking the -
grievance to arbitration. Hearings are

scheduled for December 3, 4, and 5.

D MEETING

TUESDAY , NOViiiERmifutGaP

SCARFE (Education Building) 205

980

12:30~1:30 p.m.

We will be having a special speaker at this meeting, Mr. Al Havick,
Senlor Regional Representative of P.S.A.C.

Canada) .

(Public Service Alliance of

Al was on the P.S.A.C. Negotiating Team for their hew contract

and will be telling us about their recent strike and about their union.
Since P.S.A.C. has many similarities to A.U.C.E., this should be an interesting

chance to compare successes and problems.

We will be inviting A.U.C.E.

membets from other Divisions also, so come early and get a good seat!




